8 N. Laurel Street
Richmond, VA 23220
phone 804.359.5628
fax 804.353.2348

September 24, 2019

Dear Membet: www.ghtc.org

We hope you wete able to join us on last Sunday, Sept. 22, as we began a series of Interim Events. These
conversations are designed to help us get to know one another—and our parish—Dbetter as we begin the
search for a new Rector.

After prayerful consideration, the Vestry has chosen a Discernment Committee to begin the search
process. We ask that you pray for God’s guidance as they begin their important work to identify our next
spititual and pastoral leader and to further the mission and ministry of Grace and Holy Trinity Church.

The members of the committee are:

Pem Hall, Chair
Julie Joyce

Alison Martin
Meredith McGuire
Matshall Morton
Nick Sollog
Fielding Williams
Harold Williams
Kim Vullo

The seatch for a new Rectot is typically 12-16 months. Our Interim Rector, The Rev. Bill Queen, will
continue his work with the parish and the staff to prepare us for our next Rector.

Thank you for your continued prayets and presence as the Discernment Committee begins its work. It’s
an exciting time to be at church—you could feel the energy in the Parish Hall last Sunday!

Z T . —
Darrell Alexander Thomas Ewers
Senior Warden Junior Warden

P.S. Please contact the chutch office to update your email address, phone number and other contact
information. You can email info@ghtc.otg ot call 804-359-5628.



